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Oh, so I saw a lot of technology for the deaf and so many things I hadn't known before. I learned so 

much and the pool was awesome. Please let me come back again next year. Hi! I learned so much. It was 

so enjoyable. They talked about how people can communicate, you know, like there is someone who is 

hearing and then they're in a screen and there's another person who is signing and they're deaf and they 

have technology that can help them to understand each other. 

It's really great. And next year, I will come again. I want to learn more and have more fun too. Hey, my 

favorite part of this camp experience was socializing with new people and meeting new friends. Also, it 

helped me to learn about the next person, about their life, and also getting to build relationships with 

each other. And most importantly, because I also, you know, learn from other people in the meetings. 

Hi. We all went to a conference and there were presenters that we watched as they spoke and they 

taught us so that we learned about all kinds of things and it was so much fun. And next year I definitely 

want to come again. Come join us. You'll be welcome to join us, we'll be friends and have fun. 

I learned with the others. I learned a lot about being at a hotel, at the camp and we went in the pool and 

had fun hanging around with our friends. And then we also went to workshops on Monday and Tuesday, 

lots of trainings and watched a lot of people talking and presenting. There were deaf people and they 

told their stories and it was so interesting to watch and the speakers were signing and lots of people 

were asking questions and I really gained a lot. 

Hi, my favorite workshop of the conference was the one about guns and school safety and they talked 

about selling about games that, you know, involve shooting, they talked about safety. And then I really 

enjoyed the camp. And next year, come again. Let's come again, please. I learned about the FCC from 

the presenter. I experienced a lot. I enjoyed myself. 

I was very encouraged and it was fun too. I'm very grateful for the hotel stay. One of the things I learned 

from our camp is that they have equipment that can help people. It can help students, like if they need 

extra help at the deaf school, there's equipment that can help people to understand and know things 

and learn things. 

And next year, I want to come again because, well, it was just so happy and enjoyable. Hi. I really 

enjoyed myself. It was so much fun at the Pool with Ala Moana Hotel and with the speaker and I just 

learned so much watching what they had to say. It was absolutely the best. 


